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Purpose of report 
 
The purpose of this report is to update members on the current membership of 
the East Centre Area Partnership. 

 
 

 
Recommendations 
 
East Centre Area Partnership members are asked to: 
 

• Note the report. 
 
 

 
 

Item 2 
 
27th August 2025 



 
1.0 Membership – East Centre Area Partnership 
 
Following the last meeting, there have been no changes to the membership of the 
East Centre Area Partnership. 
 
The membership of the East Centre Area Partnership presently comprises of the 
following named members and substitutes:-  
 

Member 
 

Substitute Nominating Body 

Councillor Declan Blench 
(Chair) 

N/A Glasgow City Council  

Bailie Annette Christie N/A Glasgow City Council  

Bailie Ann Jenkins N/A Glasgow City Council  

Councillor Kieran Turner N/A Glasgow City Council 

Inspector Maxwell Shaw Inspector Lindsay Scott Police Scotland 

Station Commander John 
Allan 

Station Commander 
Russell McKinlay 

Scottish Fire and Rescue 
Service  

Narjes Mehdizadeh Mairi McLachlan Glasgow City Health and Social 
Care Partnership 

James Smith Vacant Glasgow Third Sector Interface 
Network 

Marie McCairns Gwen McCann Cranhill Community Council  

Edward Andrews William McLachlan Gartcraig Community Council  

Paul Conroy Alison Cairns Springboig & Barlanark 
Community Council 

Margaret Smith Catherine Brown Gardeen Housing Association 

Gordon Dewar Vacant Keystone Tenants Managed 
Homes 

Sharon Baldwin – Co-
optee 

Gerry Baldwin – Co- optee Fuse Youth Cafe 

Ross MacPhail – Co-optee N/A Neighbourhoods, Regeneration 
and Sustainability 

Eddie Cusick – Co-optee Vacant Calvay Housing Association 

Marie Ward – Co-optee Nikki Ferguson - Co-optee Cranhill Development Trust 

 
 
2.0 Recommendation 
 
East Centre Area Partnership members are asked to note the report.  


